
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD FEBRUARY 28, 2024 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Wednesday, 
February 28, 2024, in the Board Room at the John J. Hosmanek Educational Support 
Center. The purpose of this meeting was to hold a public hearing on the Recommendation 
of Nonrenewal 



Attorney Hamiel gave one final opportunity for anyone to ask questions. 

Dr. Weiss then gave the closing statement for the Administration. 

Ms. Tuttle gave her closing statement. 

Mr. Price made a motion that the board move into closed session. Second by Mrs. 
Modder. Motion carried unanimously. The board and Attorney Hamiel moved to the small 
boardroom at 6:30 p.m. for deliberation. 
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Attorney Hamiel gave one final opportunity for anyone to ask questions. 

Dr. Weiss then gave the closing statement for the Administration. 

Attorney Fairweather gave the closing statement for the defense. 

The Board and Attorney Hamiel moved to the small boardroom for 


